
From: Richard Moylan
To: Dennis Jamieson
Subject: Irrigation pump disconnections
Date: Monday, 19 September 2016 4:44:18 p.m.
Attachments: image002.png

Hi Dennis
 
FYI We received four disconnection requests at the end of last week, totalling ~0.5MW (bringing
the total disconnections to ~5.5MW).  These ones were from two people, just inland from Synlait
milk processing plant.
 
Regards
 
Richard Moylan
Network Analyst

DDI: 03 363 9839
Mob: 027 294 5256
richard.moylan@oriongroup.co.nz
oriongroup.co.nz
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